
                       
 

  January 17, 2014 

 

  To Whom It May Concern: 

 

  Opening a new school can be a daunting task, especially when it comes to making sure that 

the vision that you have for the appearance of the school, both inside and out, actually comes  

to fruition. Knowing what you want is only part of the equation, finding and acquiring it is  

quite another. With so much information out there, having someone who is knowledgeable  

about what products are available, and how to make that whole process a bit simpler is  

an absolute necessity! 

 

That is where Coyote Furnishings and Jeff Marton come in. I was able to convey my vision  

and concepts for the furnishings that would set our new school apart from all the others, and  

they were able to deliver. We purchased everything from classroom desks/tables/chairs, to  

office furniture, outdoor dining tables, trash receptacles, and much more. 

 

Jeff met with us regularly to make sure that the decisions we were making regarding furnishings  

were exactly what we wanted; styles, colors, fabrics, materials, …everything. He continued to  

follow up with phones calls or in person, keeping me informed at every step. After the 

sale and upon delivery, Jeff and his staff assembled the furniture and set up the individual areas  

just as we instructed. Any issues that came to our attention, were handled quickly and in a  

professional manner. Jeff continues to check in periodically to see if there are issues with any  

of his products. 

 

Coyote Furnishings and Jeff Marton helped to make our vision a reality. It was our hope to  

create a unique environment that looked and felt unlike the typical school setting. I can say,  

we achieved our goal!  

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Monica H. Wright 

Principal 

     Pantano High School 
     13010 South Houghton Road 

           Tucson, Arizona 85747 

Phone: 520-879-1202 Fax: 520-879-1201 

 


